

Dates

17/6/19 – Father's Day lunch 24 – 28/6/19 Wear Sporty clothes for National Sports Week 05/7/19 - Bitterley's Got Talent (please note change of date) 12/7/19 – Sports Day, 1.00pm 16/7/19 & 17/7/19 -Optional parents evening 17/7/19 - Yr. 6 Leaver's lunch & assembly, 1.00pm 18/7/19 - School disco, 2.00pm 19/7/19 - Church Service. 10.00am 19/7/19 End of term

Values

We are a Christian Values based school. We create an environment in which children love to learn, where they drive the choices made about their learning and where they develop social and relationship skills which will last throughout their lives. Our value for June is Tolerance and Understanding.

Reminder

Please could all parents/carers ensure that any change in address or telephone numbers is given to Mrs. Rennel or Mrs. Parry in the school office promptly so that our details can be amended accordingly. Thank you.

Ludlow Castle

Class 4 had a great time at Ludlow castle yesterday! Take a look at the Gallery on the website to see more super photos.





Number, sound, shape and colour of the week for Class 1

For week commencing 10th June: 20, I, square, orange.



Star of the Week

Class 1: Arthur for super sharing and being kind to his peers.

Class 2: Noah for his super shape work and model building.

Class 3: Mollie for her great script about 'A cloudy lesson'.

Class 4: K. for being so enthusiastic and interested on our trip to Ludlow Castle.

Class 5: Ragon for showing strength, mind. soul and heart.



Achievement Assembly

Well done to Max who successfully completed his reading reward chart.

Very well done to Archie who played football for Ludlow Town Football Club in a match against Orleton and received medal.

Many congratulations to Izzie who was awarded her Level 5 Typhoon swimming badge. She has also been invited to join the Lucton Typhoon swimming club and her first swimming gala for the club will be in July.

Well done to Lucie who received her Swimmer of the Week award for "mouth and nose in water".

Very well done to Fliss who competed in a Cheerleading competition in Wales and came 4th.

Very well done to Amelia, Bella and Bethany for competing in the Next Generation Aquathlon.
Amelia was placed 2nd and Bethany 3rd. They really enjoyed competing!



Children's page

"We did some painting. We went dab, dab, dab. I used orange and red. We went for a walk outside – it started to rain!" Everlynn, Class 1.

"I liked using the cars to make up my story. It was fun!" Archel, Class 2.

"I made a banana and strawberry smoothie – it tasted lovely!" Mary, Class 3.

"Last week Class 5 went to London and met Philip Dunne and then we had a pizza buffet at Pizza Hut! On Thursday we had orienteering at Cardingmill Valley". Connie, Class 5.

"We went to Hereford Cathedral and we sang songs and we had to talk about what love was".

Nicholas, Class 5.



Birthdays

This week we have celebrated the birthdays of Olivia C., Martha (C2), Gabriel, K, Will B., Milo and Miss Pressley.

Ludlow 10k run - Andali fitness

Mrs. Wathen is taking part in the above event which is taking place on Saturday 13th July. This year they are raising money for three schools; St. Laurence's School, Orleton CE School and Bitterley Primary School.

If any parents/carers/friends would like to sponsor Mrs. Wathen, for taking part in the run, the sponsorship form is with Mrs. Rennel and Mrs. Parry in the school office.

Housing Survey

Shropshire Council are currently running a 'Right Home Right Place' survey for Bitterley parish to understand better what the present and future housing needs are for Bitterley. They have seen a good local response so far, but they are keen to hear from people with a desire to live in Bitterley who currently live outside the parish. You can complete the survey online at:

www.righthomerightplace.com

Or if you want a paper copy there will be surveys available to go home with your child on the 14th June to complete and return by 21st June. Please send an email to admin@bitterley.shropshire.sch. uk to request a paper copy.

www.net-aware.org.uk - A
useful guide to keep up to
date with the latest apps and
games that children are using.

Mr. Davies News

We want to inform you that Mr. Davies is now back at Bitterley full time. He passes on his huge gratitude to parents for their understanding and kind words regarding his return.

In addition, on Monday 3rd June, Mr. Davies and his family had the joyous news of final confirmation of the adoption of their 5th child. This will mean that he will have two weeks paternity leave at the end of this term – however he will be in school for all of the important events such as the leaver's service and sports day during those two weeks.